


From: Kim and Bennet Fallis <kimandbennet@gmail.com>
Date: February 19, 2022 at 2:07:07 PM CST
To: Patrick Zenner <Patrick.Zenner@como.gov>
Subject: Re: [Planning and Development Listserv] February 24, 2022 Planning and Zoning Commission Work
Session and Regular Meeting Agendas

Hello Mr. Zenner
I will be out of town for the public hearing this week, but do have some questions about the proposed changes on Sinclair
Road.

Can you please clarify what qualifies under the"mixed-use neighborhood commercial lots" - specifically, can there be
* any gas stations or convenience stores
* and fast food/drive through restaurants
* 24 hour facilities of any kind
* any Medical Marajuana stores of any kind

Also, the report to staff includes the paragraph below.  Can you please clarify what it means to be "generally" consistent
with the designation of the future land use map - does that mean there are requests that are not fully consistent with the
designation?

"The site is identified in Columbia Imagined as being within the Neighborhood District land use category. The
Neighborhood District permits all types of residential uses and R-1 zoning is generally consistent with that
designation of the future land use map. The Neighborhood District also “supports a limited number of
nonresidential uses that provide services to neighborhood residents.” All three of the proposed zoning districts
would generally be considered consistent with the Neighborhood District."

If I need to reach out to someone else for answers to these questions, please let me know.  Thank you for your help.
Kim Fallis
Heritage Meadows Homeowner

On Fri, Feb 18, 2022 at 5:51 PM Patrick Zenner <Patrick.Zenner@como.gov> wrote:
Attached please find the PDF agendas for the upcoming February 24, 2022 Work Session and Regular meeting.


The Work Session will begin at 5:30 pm in Conference Rooms 1A/1B.  Meal service for Commissioners and staff will
be provided. The Regular meeting will begin at 7:00 pm in the Council Chambers.  


Staff looks forward to seeing you on February 24 and extends its appreciation for your committed service.


PLEASE NOTE:  On Monday October 18, 2021 the mask mandate within City Hall was lifted; however, the wearing of
masks still remains highly recommended to combat the spread of COVID-19 and maintain our progress.  Masking
protocols should still be observed  when social distancing cannot be achieved.   With your help we can continue to
curb the spread of COVID-19.


--
Patrick R. Zenner, Development Services Manager
City of Columbia - Community Development Department
701 E. Broadway 
Columbia, MO 65201
(573) 874-7246


Please update your contact info.  My email has changed
to patrick.zenner@CoMo.gov
--
You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "Planning and Development Listserv"
group.
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to pz-l+unsubscribe@gocolumbiamo.
com.
To view this discussion on the web visit https://groups.google.com/a/gocolumbiamo.com/d/msgid/pz-l/
CACfhTwGrwh6y1JKRsfmPmP9YmsOhZrofeZOhivWbJCPGuwbnEg%40mail.gmail.com.
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Clinton Smith <clinton.smith@como.gov>

Public Correspondence on Sinclair Farms Development


Jason DePrima <jdeprima@hotmail.com> Thu, Feb 24, 2022 at 4:30 PM
To: "Clinton.Smith@CoMo.gov" <Clinton.Smith@como.gov>
Cc: "Hillrst@aol.com" <Hillrst@aol.com>

Hi Clint,

I am writing this as a 16-year resident of the Mill Creek Manor neighborhood to express my support for the
Sinclair Farms development.  I was able to meet with Rob Hill to gain a better understanding of the
development and how it would impact Mill Creek Manor. 
Rob walked me through the development map
and infrastructure plans and was able to answer any questions I had.  I have distributed the proposed
development map and all the information I received from Rob to other Mill Creek Manor residents via our
private
neighborhood Facebook page, which has 480 members.  The post has received 26 reactions in the
first 24 hours, all "like" or "love", with 17 comments, all positive in nature.  Previous concerns about where
the Multi-Family homes would be located have been alleviated
after seeing the planned development map. 
Additionally, questions from
Mill Creek Manor homeowners about property value impacts seem to have
been addressed with the enhanced knowledge of the development.  One specific comment
came from a
homeowner whose property will abut Sinclair Farms: 

"The developer stopped by my house Saturday.  How many people would do that or care about our
concerns?  Although things will change, I was pleasantly surprised
that they wanted our input and were
even interested enough to listen.  As a house that backs directly to the new subdivision, I appreciated that
he intends to keep as many trees as possible.  There will be noise for a while, but all in all sounds like a good
plan." 


A reply to that comment:

"Same Here!  He stopped by our house today and shared the plan.  Will be a large development but
appreciate their approach and willingness to entertain questions
and concerns.  Hoping it enhances our
property value."

Another comment:

"Looks like those of us at the top of Red Bay Creek could take a long walk to a coffee shop, that's cool
🙂"

Please take this information into consideration as you continue to evaluate the Sinclair Farms development.

Regards,

Jason DePrima
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